Dear parents and guardians

We hope you are all keeping well and staying safe and we hope that you and your child have enjoyed completing the reception learning pack that was sent home. Please do not worry if your child has not finished completing these tasks yet. However, if they have then please begin exploring our new topic on ‘Minibeasts’. There is:
·  A Powerpoint with videos on different types of bugs.
· A writing frame for your child to write about what bug they would like to be.
· Compare the length of caterpillars and worms. Children are to cut out and order from the shortest to the tallest.
· A minibeast colouring page
· A butterfly template to decorate symmetrically and cut out.
· A minibeast hunt tally chart sheet.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Children can also make models of their favourite minibeast and upload them to Tapestry. Please also share your photos of any bugs that you find.

Enjoy going on a minibeast hunt adventure!
We hope to see you all soon.
Best wishes
The reception team


